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Groundwork Promotes Erica Ahdoot to Director of Youth and Family Programs.
Brooklyn, NY (March 30, 2007).  Groundwork, Inc. recently announced that Erica Ahdoot has been promoted to the newly created position of Groundwork’s Director of Youth and Family Programs.   

“As Groundwork pursues its mission of providing systemic support to a critical number of families residing in our target neighborhoods, we will need to better integrate our current programs, develop new programs to address unmet needs, and expand our reach,” said Groundwork Executive Director Richard Buery.  

“Furthermore, by creating this new position, we hope to significantly increase our management and leadership capacity to achieve our goals.”

In her new role, Ahdoot will report directly to the Associate Executive Director and will work closely with the new AED to supervise Groundwork program directors and their deputies.  Her primary charges will be to lead initiatives to improve program quality; facilitate program integration to ensure that Groundwork programs are organized around families; lead strategic development of new programs; and provide coaching, support, and leadership to program staff.  

“Erica is well-positioned to take on this new challenge,” says Buery.  “As one of Groundwork’s longest tenured staff members, she has a deep knowledge of the brief history of our organization, including successes and challenges. She also has unique experience with all of Groundwork’s programs: she has worked closely with Groundwork for Youth, supervised and managed the launch of Single Stop, managed and led the planning process for the expansion of Groundwork for Success, and of course, led FRC and all of its new initiatives, including Fresh Start and Baby & Me.  Bust most importantly, she has a deep connection to Groundwork’s mission, and shares my vision of what this organization might become.”

The promotion is effective immediately. There are no immediate plans to to hire a new Family Resource Center director. 

